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Istanbul, 25.05.2012

United Nations Global Compact Office
Two United Nations Plaza
New York, NY 10017 USA
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To Whom It May ébncern,

Please accept this letter as our organizations request for a grace period for our 2™ COP report.
This is due to changes in our reporting of “Annual Report” in English and our organization is in the
period of CDP reporting in June. As the COP is substantially relevant with these reports, a grace
period is required to prepare our new COP.

We appreciate the consideration given to our request as we greatly value our continued support
of the Global Compact.

Kind regards,

TURKIYE SINAI KALKINMA BANK

CHAL

Hilya Kurt
Head of Engineering Senior Executive Vice President
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